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Mr. John Moeger

Tanks and Spills Section

Hazardous Waste Division
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
520 Lafayette Road

St. Paut, MN 55155

Dear Mr. Moeger:

RE: Waste Management, Inc.
12448 Pennsylvania Avenue South
Savage, Minnesota 55378
Leak ID #0990

¢
Foth & Van Dyke

10340 Viking Drive, Suite 100
Eden Prairie, MN 55344
612/942-039%6
FAX: 612/942-0865

S1w43

We are in receipt of your letter dated December 3, 1991, regarding the Waste
Management-Savage site. Currently we are discussing your comments with our client

and we will be responding to the letter in the near future.

Please call me if you have any questions on this site.
Sincerely,

FOTH & VAN DYKE
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' Enclosures

cc; Bruce Weaver, Waste Management of Minnesota, Anoka
Mike Berkopec, Waste Management of Minnesota, Savage



